
From: Irona Wilson <admin@cityoflondoncpa.org.uk> 
Sent: 19 June 2017 07:20 
To: Irona Wilson 
Subject: CSSC London Amber Message - Incident Update - Finsbury Park - 19th June 2017 
Attachments: London + Protect+AMBER+Incident+Update+Finsbury+Park+20170519+FF.pdf 

' I 

PLEASE SHARE THIS COMMUNICATION 

Please find attached a message sent on behalf of London Protect in relation to an incident that took place in Finsbury Park, London, in the early hours of this morning. 

In an emergency call 999 - For non emergencies call 101 - For the Anti-Terrorist Hotline call 
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